
Our Week at a Glance – October 20, 2024 

THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Mon. Oct. 21   Shop Donations, 9-2 
   Youth Worship Band – Office, 6:30 
 
Tues. Oct. 22 Community Lunch – SH, 11:30-12:30 
  Thrift Shop Volunteer Appreciation Night – SH, 6:30 
 
Wed. Oct. 23  Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00  
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:00 
 
Thurs. Oct. 24 Shop Open, 12-6  
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Sat. Oct. 26   Shop Open, 10-2 
 
From the Office:  A pulse monitor was found in the Sanctuary, and is now 
in the office.  
 
Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The UCW would like to thank those who 
volunteered for coffee over the summer months. We need your help.  
The sign-up sheets for November and December are in the Narthex. 
Anyone interested in volunteering for fellowship coffee is welcome to sign 
their names to the schedule. Thank-you so much!   
 
Frozen Turkey Dinners:  Ellen, Susan and Doug will be preparing the 
frozen turkey dinners starting on Sunday, November 3rd and hope to be 
done by Monday, November 4th.  We will cook the turkeys on Sunday so 
will only need help in the late afternoon (around 4:00 pm) with carving and 
clean up. Monday morning starting at 9:00 we will do the stuffing, gravy, 
peel and cook the veggies, assemble and label the dinners and then clean 

We would like to thank Judi Brisco for her Thanksgiving decoration. 

The sympathy of the congregation is extended to the family of 
Bill Chown, on his recent passing.  



up again. Anyone interested in helping out, please contact Ellen at (613) 
883-4023.  Thank you!  Ellen 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

After 36 years of continuous service as an ordained minister, I have given 
notice to the TSA Church Council that I will be retiring effective July 1st, 
2025.   

I’m giving notice this early because the United Church’s Pension 
department is notoriously slow in processing the paperwork. This also gives 
TSA lots of time to begin the process of searching for a new minister. 

I am very thankful for my five and half years with TSA. We've gone through 
a lot together, and we've had a lot of fun as well.   

You have made the final chapter of my ministry the sweetest of them all. 

With thanks, 

Rev. James Murray 

 


